भारत का राजदूत

बुदापैशत

AMBASSADOR OF INDIA BUDAPEST

Tel.: 325-7742, 325-7743 Fax: 325-7745

E-mail: chancery@indianembassy.hu

No: Bud/202/1/07

October 12, 2007

Dear Dr. Riesz,

Thank you very much for your letter of 1st October.

I am asking my colleague Srinivas to send you all the information and available material relating to Ayurveda Conference that was sent to us by Department of AYUSH.

I would also like to place on record my gratitude and deep appreciation for the enormous amount of work put in by you and your colleagues of the Hungarian Ayurveda Medical Foundation towards the organisation of the International Conference-cum-Exhibition on Ayurveda on 29 September, 2007 in Budapest.

Thanks to your efforts, the Conference was an unprecedented success.

I look forward to continuing the close cooperation with your organisation to promote Ayurveda, not only in Hungary but in Europe.

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

(Ranjit Rae)

Dr. Istvan Riesz Chairman Hungarian Ayurveda Medical Foundation H-1055 Budapest Balaton u. 22-24.

THE IN Fac